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October 03, 2022 

Ms. Dianna Daly-Husted , CP-FS, HHS 
Environmental Public Health Director  
Appanoose, Davis, Lucas, and Monroe Counties Department of Environmental Public Health 
12307 Hwy 5, P.O. Box 399 
Moravia, IA 52571 

Monitoring Well Plugging 
Former Manufactured Gas Plant Site 
Albia, Iowa 

Dear Ms. Daly-Husted: 

During September 2021, nine monitoring wells associated with the former manufactured gas plant site in Albia, 
Iowa were plugged in accordance with Rule 567—39.8 of the Iowa Administrative Code. Completed plugging 
records (DNR Form 542-1226) are attached for your files. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ms. Jills Stevens of Interstate Power 
and Light Company at 608-458-0446 or me. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin G. Armstrong, C.P.G., P.M.P. 
Project Manager 

+1 515-414-3935
kevin.armstrong@ghd.com

KA/mg/LTR-5 

Encl. 

Copy to: Jill Stevens, Interstate Power and Light Company (electronic copy only) 
Matt Culp, Iowa Department of Natural Resources (electronic copy only) 

http://www.ghd.com/
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